Honda VP Europe confirms “This is not
a Brexit related issue”

I am deleting contributions to the site that wrongly ascribe the planned
closure of Honda Swindon to Brexit given the very clear statements made by
Honda that is about other matters. I will comment in more detail tomorrow.

The workforce at Swindon is skilled and capable, and I wish to see the
government and Council offer all the help they can to ensure that in the run
up to closure good jobs are found to replace the lost Honda jobs.
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